

## 6/23/24 Area 64 District 2 Minutes

2:00 Open w/ Serenity Prayer

**ATTENDING:** Michael Mattaliano -DCM, Dave White TREAS, Ryan Hurst -GSR, John O'Connor GSR, Bill Morrison GSR, Jim Wagner GSR, JD Williamson GSR, Jacquie Hall-Williams GSR, Morgen Marshall GSR, Rebecca Glisserman HOTLINE CHAIR, Toni Bodeen TECHNOLOGY, Becky Morrison PDF Schedules, Danny (AA member)

Minutes Accepted

Treas Report (attached)

### GROUP REPORTS:

Morgen Simply AA, Thurs 7:30 Watauga Pres, going well; Women's BB Weds 2:00 REBOS, going well

Jacquie JC Women's Group Mon 6:00 Watauga Pres, going well

JD Family Afterwards Weds 8:00 / BB Fri 7:30, going well, growing

Group Service visiting Roan Mtn Family Free Annex & Recovery Resources monthly

Jim Lunch Bunch M-F noon, S/S 8:30am, Women's Wed 7:00, Sun BB Women's

Bill Caring & Sharing Added Sunday,

John Sun 12:30 Men's

Paul Green Pastures Sun/Tue/Fri 8pm. Steady membership

Treatment centers attending sporadically

Ryan Seekers Tues 7:30, steady

Mike Upper Room Men's Sat 8:30 – Everybody shares; JC Central M-Sat noon, Sun 11:00 Sun-F 6:00, Sat 8:00. Speaker 30 till potluck then 80 – mostly for the speaker instead of food.

### COMMITTEE REPORTS:

#### Corrections-Jim

Going good. Washington County changes impacting us,

Unicoi OK,

Mtn City no news since books sent,

Carter County closed TFN b/c something was introduced. Prayers requested.

#### Technology Toni

Brought in 3 flyers (attached)

#### PI – Ryan

Business Cards & flyers, tech glitch, should be worked out this month

#### Treatment Mike for Jeremiah-

Facebook Chat Group. Volunteers welcome

#### Hotline- Rebecca-

Willing to step down. Grasshopper changed security so needs info from Treas (Dave) to update.

Has new email addy (see list above)

### OLD BUSINESS:

STEP STUDY WORKSHOP

Outline handed out

Bill is heading committee to set this up & organize it. JD, John, Morgen & Dave volunteered to join effort.

Limit to Steps 1, 2 &3.

Host committee to meet over the next month & report back at July meeting.

#### PRINTING SCHEDULES

July 1<sup>st</sup> (thereabouts) next scheduled mailing

#### NEW BUSINESS:

Dist 1 approved 3<sup>rd</sup> or 4th QTR Assembly 2025. Will present @ Manchester. August decision deadline (Aug District meeting). **Do we want to form a committee with Dist 1, 2, &3?**

We will need 3 committees- Hotels, Food, Speaker. **Do we (Dist 2) want to be part of this?**

**Do we want to just forward the money that we put aside 5 years ago?**

Closed at 3:02 w/ Lords Prayer

FLYERS ATTACHED

#### ACTION ITEMS:

Assembly questions (3 questions)

**Next Meeting 7/28/24**